
Announcements

JAPANESE SOCIETY FOR UTILITARIAN STUDIES

FIRST CALL FOR PAPERS

The Japanese Society of Utilitarian Studies will be launched on the
10th, 11th and 12th July 1998. The first annual conference will be
held at Hayama Seminar House, Kanto Gakuin University, near
Yokohama, Japan. Papers should be read in 30 minutes in either
Japanese or English. The registration fee will be ¥10,000 (nearly £50),
subject to alteration. The registration fee includes bed and breakfast.
For information, please contact Professor Yoshio Nagai, School of
Economics, Kanto Gakuin University, 4834 Mutsuura-cho, Kanazawa-
ku, Yokohama, Japan (Tel: 00-81-45-786-7238 or 00-81-45-786-7056.
Fax: 00-81-45-486-1233. e-mail: Yoshinag@kanto-gakuin.ac.jp). Guest
speakers include Professor Fred Rosen, University College London.
Conference papers are to be read 11th and 12th July.
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